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News

Exciting news to share this
month! For our April 9th
meeting, Rob Southworth
from the North Hampton
Historical Society will be
joining us as a guest
speaker. Looking forward
to all he has to share about
North Hampton history
and genealogy. Save the
date!

Rootstech 2025 is live
today! It's the annual
genealogy conference that
Familysearch organizes. It
runs now till March 8.
Check it out in the links.

NH Society of
Genealogists Spring
Conference

For anyone that's
interested, the NH Society
of Genealogists are having
their Spring conference on
Saturday, April 26, 9:30am-
2:30pm. It's a virtual
conference, so you can
attend from the comfort of
home using Zoom. It costs
$40, but if you sign up
before April 12, you get an
early bird special of $35 ($25
if you are an early bird
member). Here is a link to
for more information:

NH Society of Genealogists
Conference

I've also added links for
other genealogy
conferences in case you're
interested.
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